
3 October 2014 

Catherine Edwards 
INVESTIGATION OFFICER 

Yours sincerely 

By way of follow up, I contacted the Department of Primary Industries, Parks, Water and 
Environment. The Department advised it provided you with all of the information relevant to 
your request. Accordingly, there is no further role for the Ombudsman's office in relation to this 
review. 

Thank you for your letter of 28 September 2014. 

Re: Right to Information Review-Department of Primary Industries, Parks, Water and 
Environment 

Dear Mr Stott 

Mr Clive Stott 

In reply please quote: 01405-192 
Contact Officer: Catherine Edwards 

99 Bathurst Street, Hobart Tas 7000 
GPO Box 960, Hobart Tas 7001 
Phone: 1800 00 I 170 
Email: ombudsman@ombudsman.tas.gov.au 
Web: www.ombudsman.tas.gov.au 

Office of the Ombudsman 
and Health Complaints Commissioner 
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